
 

 

 

Shore Families, 

You are cordially invited to the 2021-2022 School Year Meet & Greet on Thursday, August 5th! 

We will be holding both in person and virtual events.  You may attend EITHER the On Campus Event, or 

virtually via Zoom.  There is no need to attend both.  Please be sure to attend the correct time frame if you 

want to attend in person or virtually, as teachers will be unable to meet with families in person during the 

virtual times.  Below are the two options for this year’s Meet & Greet: 

ON CAMPUS IN-PERSON EVENT: This will be an opportunity for families to explore the school, meet teachers, 

obtain transportation information, and purchase a PTA Spirit Shirt for $10 cash.  If you would like to attend the 

in-person event on campus, please come at the following times based upon grade level: 

• Grades VPK-2nd from 3:00-4:00 PM 

• Grades 3rd-5th from 4:00-5:00 PM 

VIRTUAL EVENT: This will be an opportunity for families to meet with teachers via Zoom to obtain general 

information about expectations, supplies needed, and ask basic questions about the start of school.  If you 

would like to meet virtually with the grade level via Zoom, please use the correct access information below: 

Grade Zoom Time Access Code Password Clickable Link 

5th  3:00-4:00 PM 770 592 5658 Shore21-22 5th Grade Zoom Click Here 

4th  3:00-4:00 PM 838 2016 5099 Shore21-22 4th Grade Zoom Click Here 

3rd  3:00-4:00 PM 874 384 6369 Shore21-22 3rd Grade Zoom Click Here 

2nd 4:00-5:00 PM 285 007 4658 Shore21-22 2nd Grade Zoom Click Here 

1st 4:00-5:00 PM 820 4512 2675 Shore21-22 1st Grade Zoom Click Here 

Kindergarten 4:00-5:00 PM 869 3517 4346 Shore21-22 Kindergarten Zoon Click Here 

VPK 4:00-5:00 PM 848 9024 3201 Shore21-22 VPK Zoom Click Here 

 

IMPORTANT: If you have questions or need more information about busing, we strongly recommend coming 

during the On Campus Event for your specific grade level and stop by the Media Center.  We will be able to 

verify transportation, distribute bus passes, and explain the bus process.  If you are interested in HOST, you 

can obtain that information in the MPR.  Car riders will be able to obtain Car Tags in the Dance Studio. 

If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s teacher.  We are extremely excited to see 

everyone as we begin the 2021-2022 School Year as we are Stronger Together! 

https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/7705925658?pwd=RlNQYzBNaW1yYktCVzdaa0ZvYVFaQT09
https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/83820165099?pwd=VXk2aDNhdHd3VDB5MHdTMEs3YzdwQT09
https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/8743846369?pwd=T2hqVksyQzByajdITktWR2pidjN4UT09
https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/2850074658?pwd=MjFta0d3UEMzcUYwdVAxM0hiTlBjUT09
https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/82045122675?pwd=TmdRQXF3bjlwQ0VrZTUrTUxyRXJwdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86935174346?pwd=bG9ZSDlCV3lta1ZBYVY3VVY5TzhKUT09
https://sdhc.zoom.us/j/84890243201?pwd=clliTWJDWG1yMktoeDNqcnIyRmI1dz09

